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January 2020 Newsletter

Just wanted to reach out again to say hello and 
introduce myself as the new Sector 312 
Lieutenant.  I’m excited to be part of this 
wonderful community and plan on working hand 
in hand with everyone in making it safer!

The Sector 312 community has been fortunate this year to have had a 33% decrease in Violent Crime, a 7% decrease in 
Property Crimes and an overall decrease in Major Crimes by 7%. This would not have been possible if we did not have help 
from the community.  I thank you all for that!!! 

Moving forward, there are a few things we need to work on.  We are still having a large number of auto thefts and thefts 
from motor vehicles.  Help us out by continuing to lock your cars doors and not leaving any valuables in your vehicles.

Let’s look out for each other.  Help your neighbor out.  If you see something, say something!! Please put information about 
our community on Nextdoor.com, and Third Precinct is now on Instagram! So send us plenty of pictures, especially pictures 
of you and your neighbors enjoying our beautiful city.  Thank you.
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Important Phone Numbers

• All Emergencies: Call 911

• Non-Emergency: 804-646-5100

• Crime Stoppers Tip Line: 804-780-1000

• Community Care Unit: 804-646-4069

• Detective Division: 804-646-6741

• Youth and Family: 804-646-6764


